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Taking into account the financial and human resources/implications that are needed to carry out studies or other related work to the agenda items before the next conference, it should be ensured that the work on the proposed agendas will be completed on time for submission to the next appropriate WRC. 

In order to avoid the past experience of a number of agenda items which have repeatedly appeared on the WRCs without being concluded, a limit should therefore be set as to how many times (preferably not more that twice) an agenda item should appear on the next WRC.

Proposal 

The WRC should consider increasing the duration of the CPM to have adequate time to deliberate on the agenda items as well as the contributions from various administrations. This could reduce the duration of the WRC to about three weeks. From past experience, some of the work, which would have been exhausted during the CPM, ends up being discussed during the WRC. The CPM is the forum where technical/operational experts can exhaustively deliberate on the agenda items, which may facilitate earlier decisions at the WRC.

Reasons:
Increasing the duration of the CPM to have adequate time to deliberate on the agenda items, would increase the throughput of the WRC process and efficiency on use of the financial and human resources.
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